Dear Friends

It is with sadness that I have decided to resign as convenor of the Kairos Britain Forum.  Having been involved with the movement since its inception 4 years ago this has not been an easy decision but for personal reasons, this is the right time, I believe for me to hand over the reins.

It has been a privilege to be part of Kairos Britain and to share in the excitement of a growing movement which, I believe, provides us with one of the best chances we have  of mobilizing the British churches for effective action in the cause of a just peace in Palestine/Israel.  From the beginning, the emphasis has been on collaboration and teamwork and I’m grateful for all the wonderful people with whom I have worked over these years and from whom I have learned so much.
I am confident that the movement is in good hands and will go from strength to strength. I hope to continue to support Kairos Britain in whatever way I can and look forward to seeing some of you from time to time. 
Salaam/shalom

Warren   
